
 

 

                                                                       January 4, 2023                                                 150                                                             
 
     The annual organizational meeting of the Wheatfield Township Auditors was held Wednesday, January 
4, 2023 in the Township Building.  Scott Shedd called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m.  Present were Scott 
Shedd, Carol Flickinger, Rhoda Barrick, Vicki Jenkins, Elijah Barrick, Jeff Smith, Amanda Tolbert-Smith 
and Barry Schrope. 
     Carol Flickinger made a motion for Scott Shedd to be Chairman, Rhoda Barrick to be Vice Chairman 
and Carol Flickinger to be secretary, Rhoda Barrick second the motion, with all in favor. 
     Barry Schrope stated the Township has purchased a new truck 2022 Ram 5500, has sold the 2010 Ford 
F550 and put a new dump body on the blue dump truck.        
     Rhoda Barrick made a motion to deposit $14,379 in the pension fund for the year 2023, Carol Flickinger 
second the motion, with all in favor.   
     Carol Flickinger made a motion to increase the hourly rate of $15.66 by 3% for the part time working 
supervisors Barry Schrope and James Fuller, Rhoda Barrick second the motion, with all in favor.   
     Carol Flickinger made a motion to increase the hourly rate of $20.09 by 3% for the full time working 
supervisor Jeff Smith in conjunction with what the supervisors set for full time and part time employees at 
their organizational meeting last night, Rhoda Barrick second the motion, with all in favor. 
     There being no further business Carol Flickinger made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Rhoda Barrick 
second the motion, with all in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Vicki L. Jenkins 
Twp. Secretary 
      


